
Greater Dayton Premier Management 
Enhancing Neighborhoods • Strengthening Communities • Changing Lives 

 

June 25, 2024 

SUBJECT: Notice of Successful Proposer for RFP 24-03 Authority Wide Security Services 

TO:  All Proposers in response to the above noted RFP: 

We are pleased to announce that as a result of our evaluation of the proposals received in response to RFP 
24-03 Authority Wide Security Services. GDPM plans to award a contract to Sahara Global 
Security, Inc. 

Following is listed all proposers and where each placed as the result of the evaluation received by the 
GDPM: 

Proposer Points Received as a Result of the GDPM  
Evaluation 

Sahara Global Security, Inc. 96.0 
Moonlight Security Inc. 94.0 

We remind each proposer of his/her right to a debriefing and the right to protest.  Please note that GDPM 
must receive written notice of either within 5 days of the receipt of this Notice. We are grateful for your 
interest in doing business with GDPM and, if you sign and return this confirmation, we will ensure that 
you receive similar notices from GDPM in the future.    

Xavier Gullatte, Sr. Manager Procurement 

************************************************************************************ 
You MUST complete the following and return this Notice by email procurement@dmha.org no later than 
07/1/2024.  Any proposer that chooses to not sign and return this Notice forfeits the right to receive notice 
of such opportunities in the future and/or to be eligible to respond to any solicitation that GDPM issues.  
COMMENTS: 

RECEIPT ACKNOWLEDGED BY: 

___________________  ________  ____________________  ___________________ 
Signature           Date          Printed Name                   Company 

mailto:procurement@dmha.org

